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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

NOVEMBER  

 

25th- 4th Dec School Swimming 

 

DECEMBER 

3rd     P & C Meeting 6pm 

5th     Year 6  Farewell  

6th     Year 6 Assembly 2pm 

13th   Presentation Assembly  10am 

16th   Reward Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

 
PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents,  

Last week I had the pleasure of attending the Principals Police forum in 
Nowra. These wonderful dedicated service personnel gave us an insight into 
their working day and how they work with schools to support students and 
families. The one area we can reciprocate support is to ensure our children 
are cyber safe. Far too many children are still being exposed to inappropriate 
content on the internet or do not have the necessary child restrictions on their 
accounts. Please continue to make this a priority for your child and ensure 
you know who they are speaking to if they are on any form of chat room or 
social media accounts and that their posts are appropriate. Their digital foot-
print can follow them for many years. Help our local police to keep all of our 
children safe is the message. 

Last Friday our brave Year 5 students gave their leadership speeches for 
2020. There were many proud parents in the room and they spoke beautiful-
ly. We wish them all the best of luck. Each one of them however, is a leader 
in their own right and we are also very proud of them. The positions of  
Captain, Vice-Captain and Prefects will be announced at our presentation 
assembly on Friday 13th December. 

This week sees the start of our whole school swimming scheme. Please en-
sure your child comes with all of the necessary equipment. Please continue 
to refer to the note that came home last week if you are unsure. 
 
This week also sees our last kindergarten orientation. We have had a great 
time getting to know our new students and can’t wait to see them all next 
year. 

Next week we will have our final P&C meeting for the year. All are welcome 
to attend. This will be held on Tuesday 3

rd
 December at 6 pm in the library. It 

will be followed at 7 pm by our 150th celebration meeting. 

Finally, our Year 6 presentation assembly, where our rock bands will be per-
forming, will be happening on Friday 6th December at 2 pm. Please come 
along and enjoy their performances and help us to farewell them. All are 
welcome. 

Have a great week. 

Regards, 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week  
a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  
 
 

SRC  
Last Friday our SRC raised $310.00 for Bobin Public School. Thank you to all of the parents that donat-
ed cup cakes for the day and to all of those who purchased them. We are sure Bobin Public School will 
be appreciative. 
Thanks SRC. 
 
P & C NEWS 
CANTEEN 
 

Canteen helpers:   
Wednesday November 27th Susan, Rachael  & Nat H 
Monday December 2nd: Rachael, Kristi & Cathie M 
 

 

ASSEMBLEY AWARDS 

   
 
 
 

           BIRTHDAYS 
 

           Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

Sam who turns 12 on Thursday. 
Olivia who turns 7 on Thursday. 
Xaviar who turns 6 on Friday. 

1st Day of swimming lessons  

at Greenwell Point Pool. 

1B 

Olli - Effort with Narrative Writing. 

Olivia - Being a Responsible class member. 

Pixi - Showing respect at all times. 

Korey -  For safety in the playground. 

Braxton - For enthusiasm for learning. 

Brakx - For effort with Narrative Writing. 

2/3G 

Elijah - Well presented weekly speeches. 

Olivia - Always striving to do her best. 

Taylor - Displaying a very good positive attitude. 

Brayden - Displaying a very positive attitude. 

Isaac - Producing a wonderful Coats of Arms 

Lilly - Well presented weekly speeches. 

3/4B 

Indee - Great leadership in math groups. 

Dakota - Editing writing and adding further description and 
quality language. 

Jack - Trying harder to edit his work. 

Sammi - Outstanding Narrative with description. 

Abbie - Being safe & respectful in the classroom. 

Barrenjoey High School Band 

 visiting school today. 


